
 

 

 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

I am a licensed Property Manager.  I created www.AListLocations.com in 2019.  It is a location service 
connecting property owners to film & television productions for the purpose of filming.  Shortly before my 
major marketing launch, covid-19 hit and I have had zero rentals all of 2020.  Without continued tax incentives 
and more productions coming filming here I will surely have another year of no income and have to shut down.  

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Corinna Woodcock 

Managing Member A-List Locations LLC 

Portland OR 


